Haringey Council
Muswell Hill, Alexandra, Fortis Green and Highgate Area Forum and Committee
WEDNESDAY, 12TH MARCH, 2014

6.30 pm

VENUE: THE LONDESBOROUGH ROOM (PALM COURT ENTRANCE)
ALEXANDRA PALACE, ALEXANDRA PALACE WAY, LONDON N22 7AY

MEMBERS OF THE AREA COMMITTEE/FORUM:

Councillors Allison, Beacham, Bloch, Davies, Engert (Chair), Erskine, Hare, Jenks, Newton,
Scott, Solomon and Williams

There will be a 'Report a Problem’' surgery from 6.00pm to 6.30pm where officers from
the Council’s Frontline services and the Police Safer Neighbourhood Team will be in
attendance.

Introduction by the Chair — Councillor Engert

AREA FORUM

1. AREA FORUM ITEMS

In respect of the following items Members of the Public attending are
encouraged to ask questions and raise any concerns

Traffic/Pedestrian Crossing Issues — Colney Hatch Lane junctions with
Alexandra Park Road and Pages Lane

(this will be considered with Item 4 on the Committee part of the agenda)

Tony Kennedy - Transport Policy & Projects Manager LB Haringey will be
in attendance



Regeneration of Alexandra Palace — Update - 7.20pm

Duncan Wilson — Chief Executive — Alexandra Palace will give an update
to the Forum on the current activities and development proposals for the
Palace

There will be a 5 minute interval after the Area Forum business has
concluded before the Area Committee commences

2. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE

3. DECLARATIONS OF INTERESTS

4. QUESTIONS, DEPUTATIONS OR PETITIONS : TO CONSIDER ANY QUESTIONS,
DEPUTATIONS OR PETITIONS RECEIVED IN ACCORDANCE WITH PART 4,
SECTION B29 OF THE COUNCIL'S CONSTITUTION

7. MINUTES - 30 JANUARY 2014

6. FEEDBACK FROM AREA FORUM PART OF THE PROCEEDINGS

7. AREA PLAN UPDATE

8. ANY OTHER BUSINESS THE CHAIR CONSIDERS TO BE URGENT

Bernie Ryan Clifford Hart

Assistant Director — Corporate Governance and Democratic Services Manager
Monitoring Officer Level 5

Level 5 River Park House

River Park House 225 High Road

225 High Road Wood Green

Wood Green London N22 8HQ

London N22 8HQ
Tel: 0208 489 2920
Email: clifford.hart@haringey.gov.uk

Thursday, 27 February 2014



